
  

KSDAR Service for Veterans Activity: Passport to Patriotism 

 

The 2021-2022 Statewide Challenge - This year’s project  

will help Kansas daughters continue their commitment to  

patriotism.  

 

The PASSPORT TO PATRIOTISM challenge can be  

completed individually or with your chapter.  

 

The Passport contains 15 activities to show your Service  

for Veterans commitment. Most of these activities are already ones you have been 

doing every year. So this will be a Super Easy challenge, but one that will be very 

impactful! 

 

Participation begins Oct. 1, 2021 and continues through Apr. 1, 2022.  Each 

activity completed must be stamped by either your Chapter Service for Veterans 

Chair or your Chapter Regent when completed.  

 

There will be a drawing for a Chapter Prize and an Individual Prize at Spring 

Conference. Passports considered for prizes must be sent to the KSDAR Service 

for Veterans Chair no later than Apr. 15, 2022. The Chapter with the most 

members completing at least 10 activities will receive the Chapter Award 

(percentage based on membership).  A minimum of 5 activities is required for an 

Individual prize drawing.  

 

If you were not able to pick up a Passport at Registration, Chapter Regents will 

also be emailed the Printable version for their members. There is also a printable 

version available here; just print and quarter-fold to make your passport! 

 

I hope everyone will enjoy coming together to Rise and Shine for our Veterans.  

 

Jeanna Walters-Fancella 

KSDAR Service for Veterans Chair 

  


